
COVID SECURE 

Extract of an email sent out September 2020. 

By now all Teachers should have made their premises or discussed with any venues they are hiring 

to ensure they are ‘Covid Secure’. 

• Social Distancing - Worked out your dance floor space to ensure all Social Distancing 

requirements have been met. 

o At least 2m around each pupil, 3m if high impact 

o The closest anyone can be is 1m, and that would have to involve facemasks/visors to 

be worn. 

o No contact policy 

NOTE:  Social Distancing Rules have not changed since the beginning as this is how the transfer of 

Covid happens.  

• Clear Signage – Make sure plenty of signs.  

o For Hand Sanitizers 

o Hand washing instructions 

o Directions round the one-way system  

o Social Distancing Rules 

• Cleaning regime - Ensuring that all Teachers know the cleaning regime between 

lessons/classes. 

• One -way systems in and out of the building/room(s) 

• Temperature checks PRIOR to entering the building/room over 37.7 degrees no entry allowed 

– ensure the pupil leaving does not have contact with others entering the building. 

• Restricted numbers – Online booking systems or other advanced booking methods  

o For genres requiring contact - Only people from the same household can dance 

together 

o All Solo dancing 

o No drop-ins allowed, only pre-booked to ensure you are not over-subscribed.  

• Track & Trace you must know and keep for 21 days.  

o When your pupils are in your premises/room 

o What time and with which teacher 

o Contact details – Telephone number. 

• Waiver optional – some schools have this for the pupils to fill in and send in the day they are 

coming in for a lesson/class to say they ae fit and healthy.  You would still need to do the 

temperature test when they arrive.  If you do one as with all the other Track & Trace keep for 

the 21 days. 

The NATD wishes all teachers success as they try to re-establish their business please ensure that 

you abide by the rules so that you and your pupils are ‘Covid Secure’ and remain safe during these 

very challenging times. 



Good luck 

Stay Safe, Stay Well 

Regards 

Trudi Shepherd FNATD – Administration Manager  


